
From: Austin, Donna  
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 
To: Cyrus Namazi 
Cc: Russ Weinstein, Graeme Bunton, Richard Wilhelm 
Subject: RDAP Profile documents 
 
 
Dear Cyrus 
 
On behalf of the Registrars and Registries Stakeholder Groups (RrSG and RySG), Graeme and I are 
pleased to advise that our respective SGs endorse the attached RDAP profile documents provided to us 
by Rick Wilhelm, Chair of the RDAP Profile Working Group, on 15 February 2019. As such we are 
forwarding the attached RDAP profile documents to you so that ICANN org can commence the 
implementation phase. We understand that contracted parties will have 180 days to implement the 
RDAP profile upon receipt of a legal notice from ICANN. 
 
We wish to recognize the considerable effort of the WG in preparing and finalising these documents 
over these past months and the assistance provided by ICANN org. 
 
We also wish to note, depending on recommendations from the Expedited Policy Development Process 
on the Temporary Specification for gTLD Registration Data, that it may be necessary for the WG to 
revisit the profile in the future to ensure it is consistent with any resulting consensus policy. 
 
Regards 
 
Donna and Graeme 
 
Donna Austin      Graeme Bunton                                
Chair, RySG         Chair, RrSG 


	From: Austin, Donna  Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 To: Cyrus Namazi Cc: Russ Weinstein, Graeme Bunton, Richard Wilhelm Subject: RDAP Profile documents

